
LRP Minutes 2-27-2020 
  
Members in attendance:   
  
Chair: Roger Gatlin 
John Fitzgibbon 
George Roat 
George Dubois 
Council Liaison: Chris Sapp 
  
Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm 
  
Motion to approve the minutes from LRP meeting 10-22-2019 
Motion approved 4-0 
  
Discussion regarding Town signage: 
  
It was the consensus of the committee that Event signage and Entry signage for the Town should be 
consistent and in keeping with the theme of the Town. 
I order to achieve this properly we may need to enlist the service of a full service sign company. 
  
Motion by John Fitzgibbon, to recommend the T.C. propose a RFQ for full service sign companies that 
can provide:  design services, installation and ongoing maintenance of necessary Town signage. 
Second: George Dubois 
Motion approved 4-0 
  
  
Discussion regarding site plan of Town temporary facilities: 
  
After a review of the plan provided to the committee, George Dubois made a Motion to approve the 
plan as submitted, George Roat Second. 
Motion approved 4-0 
  
Discussion regarding the Tree Mitigation plan proposed for the Town Permanent Facilities 
  
Committee reviewed current proposed tree mitigation plan along with additional proposed tree 
removals, George Dubois made a Motion that the plan be approved including the additional removals 
proposed, George Roat Second. 
Motion approved 4-0 
  
Discussion regarding Proposed Windermere Pavilion: 
  
Committee was provided with two roof concepts for consideration, George Roat made a motion to 
proceed with the full roof shown in option 2, George Dubois Second. 
Motion approved 4-0 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 7:50 pm 
 


